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March 16, 2011
                          

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Andrew Healy, Boyd Matchett, Gerry Kluwak, Chip Kittredge, Ted Tichinoff, Will Goodman
Regrets: David McFarlane, Peter Calverley. David Taylor,
Absent: 
1. Approval of the agenda. It was moved by Ted Tichinoff  and seconded by Boyd Matchett to approve the agenda as circulated.  Carried.
2. Adoption of minutes of Jan. 19 meeting.   

It was moved by Gerry Kluwak and seconded by Boyd Matchett to adopt the minutes of the Jan. 19 meeting.  Carried.  
3. Business arising from the minutes:  
4. Committee Reports
· Archives: 

· Communications:  The book will be ready for summer.  A survey of TLA members is being planned – directors will receive a suggested list of questions soon for their input.
· Finance: The 2011 budget was approved subject to board decisions regarding water quality initiatives and/or dock projects.  This was moved by Ted Tichinoff and seconded by Gerry Kluwak.  Carried.  
· Fish and wildlife: Loon nesting platforms will be built this year.
· Member services: Membership renewals are coming in at the same rate as in previous years.
· Natural resources: The President met with MNR representatives recently.  Three issues were discussed: 1. The Temagami Island dock – we have submitted a request to rebuild the dock that was removed by MNR and await a decision.  2. Headquarter’s building lease: The TLA is expected to give up the lease at the end of the remaining 7 years. 3.  Campsite privy construction: the MNR will contribute some materials for this project.
Jim Hasler has resigned from the Local Citizen’s Committee.  This is not a TLA seat.  Andrew Healy has submitted his name for consideration.
· Planning: 
· Protection of Persons and Property: 
· Taxes and Municipal: The budget committee is trying to reduce the Operation Budget by 6% and significant reductions on the Capital Budget.  We have a representative on this committee.
· Temagami Region Studies Institute:
5. Water Quality: We have received tenders for the water quality testing program. Ted will contact these companies to clear up a few items and will contact board members this week after which a decision will be made.  Testing will begin immediately after breakup.
6. New Business:   Headquarter’s building – Brad Hall has stepped down as chair of the Heardquarter’s building committee.
7. Motion to adjourn:   It moved by Ted Tichinoff  and seconded by Chip Kitteridge to adjourn the meeting at 8:54.  Carried.
Next meeting date is April 20, 7 PM  
